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Lane closures begin on State Road 363 / Woodville Highway 
 

Chipley – Construction activities are underway on a six mile portion of State Road (S.R.) 363 / 

Woodville Highway in Wakulla County.  This work is part of a $2 million construction contract 

to pave the roadway from U.S. 98 to the Leon County line. Motorists can anticipate lane closures 

Monday through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 

 

All planned construction activities are weather dependent and may be rescheduled in the event of 

inclement weather.  Drivers are reminded to pay attention to the reduced speed limit when 

traveling through the construction area.  For more information, follow the Florida Department of 

Transportation District Three on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.  
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